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FILLING OF CASUAL VACANCY VIA CO-OPTION 

 

Following the passing of Councillor Adrian Watney, and with no notice received from 

Dacorum Borough Council to hold a by-election, the Parish Council will be filling this 

vacancy through co-option. 

If you are interested in becoming involved with the work of the Council, we invite you 

to write to the Parish Clerk by Friday, 25th April 2025 to express your interest. 

Please include a brief explanation of why you would like to apply for the vacancy. 

Should there be more than one candidate, the Parish Council will consider the 

applications in an open session at the next meeting on Monday, 12th May 2025. 

If you would like to discuss the role before applying, please feel free to contact 

Gemma Coventry, Parish Clerk, at 01442 833036 or via email at 

office@bovingdonparishcouncil.gov.uk. 
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